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I urge this committee to vote favorably on SB704.  If we had Universal Health Care 

for all Oregonians, our total health--physical, mental, emotional--would improve.  

There would be less crime and fewer homeless people because of the availability of 

various services, especially when people are really in need.  The sooner some 

problems can be identified and treated, the easier the "fix."  Money would be saved in 

the long run, as well as having a healthier, happier population. 


